
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 22, 2023 
 

Item 17, Report No. 7, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on February 22, 2023. 
 
 
 

17. NEW BUSINESS – CITY HALL CAMPUS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That staff bring forward a report on the City Hall Campus 
master plan update by the end of this year, including 
information regarding potential access from Keele Street. 

 
 




